
Questions from Cllr David Munro, relating to item 8 (Safer Waverley Partnership): 
 
Domestic Homicide Reviews 
 

“I understand that that Waverley has had a disproportionately high number of DHRs 
in recent years compared with other Surrey boroughs. Currently, each DHR is funded 
separately by the appropriate Borough Council, meaning that Waverley has had to 
bear significant costs. 
 
There was a move afoot to establish a Sinking Fund for DHRs, where each borough 
contributes a fixed cost every year to a dedicated Surrey DHR Fund, which then 
finances DHRs across the county when they occur. This not only means that the 
funding burden is evened out across the whole of Surrey but that individual DHRs are 
not constrained so much by cost pressures when undertaking their work. 
 
Where are we on this initiative?” 

 
Anti-Social Behaviour by 4x4s and Bikes In Rural Areas 
 

“My ward of Western Commons is lucky enough to contain large tracts of beautiful, 
unspoiled countryside. At times though, notably at the Hindhead and Thursley 
Punchbowl and on Frensham Common, this tranquillity is spoiled by some 
irresponsibly-driven 4x4s and bikes which not only pose a danger to walkers, riders 
and cyclists but disturb threatened wildlife. 
 
While recognising that this is a controversial issue and one which is difficult to police 
effectively, some local residents have told me that they think that the SWP should be 
more vigorous in tackling this nuisance. I agree. 
 
What are the SWP’s plans for responding more effectively to this problem?” 

 


